

April 21, 2020

Greetings,

I am writing to let you know that due to the health and safety concerns involving the COVID-19 pandemic, we will not be having a Downtown Development Authority meeting on May 1, 2020, as we await further instructions from the Governor's Office.

Please plan on attending our regularly scheduled meeting June 5, 2020, at 7:30 A.M.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please do not hesitate to call, 989-865-8287. Thank you.

Yours in Service,

Hartmann Aue

Email: manager@stcmi.com



